
December 1), 1964, 

Rabbi Immanuel Jakobovits 
Fifth Avenue Synagogue 
S Sast 6¢nd Street 
New York, New York 

Dear Menno: 

IT alread$ told you orally how pleased I was with 
your talk to our Men's Club on Sunday morning. 

However, upon reflection I am convinced that it 
was so splendid and timely and appropriate that 
4+ deserves acknowledgment in writing. In every 
way, from content to the method of handling. the 
theme, it was done with consummate skill. You 
certainly represented the Rabbinate very well 
indeed. 

“My personal thanks and my very best wishes. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL:rf 


